
2000/02

Later's

Slug Killer

Pellets

Containing Mesurol (R)

For Flower Gardens & Lawns

Domestic

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 17347 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: methiocarb 2%

500 g

* Mesurol (R) is a registered trade mark of Bayer A.G.

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

LATER'S SLUG KILLER PELLETS is a READY-TO-USE formulation. 
Simply scatter the pellets around the areas such as flower beds
ornamental ground covers, and lawns frequented by slugs and
snails.

Species of SLUGS AND SNAILS controlled:  GRAY GARDEN SLUG, GRAY
FIELD SLUG, SPOTTED GARDEN SLUG, EUROPEAN GARDEN SLUG, EUROPEAN
BROWN SNAIL (Brown Garden Snail).

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  For best results, water area to be treated
before application.  Apply the product in the late afternoon, in
the evening, or during mild damp weather when slugs and snails
are active.  Apply at the rate of 50 gram per 10 m2 of area. 
Repeat as necessary to keep the area free of slugs and snails. 
Avoid heavy watering for 48 hours after application, but a light



watering applied at dusk will be more effective in controlling
slugs and snails.  For longer effectiveness and to protect the
pellets from heavy rain, also to prevent birds and pets from
eating the pellets, it is good practice to use a BAIT STATION and
scatter the pellets underneath.  Expired slugs should be
collected and disposed of daily.  Do not contaminate edible
crops.  Do not place pellets in piles.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND DOMESTIC ANIMALS.
Harmful if swallowed, or absorbed through the skin.  Do not get
in eyes, or on skin.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water after
handling.  Wash contaminated clothing before re-use.  Avoid
contamination of feed or food.

Warning:  This product is toxic to fish, birds and wildlife.  Do
not contaminate lakes, ponds, streams, rivers or any water
supplies.

FIRST AID:  IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting by inserting finger
into mouth and touching back of the throat. Repeat until vomit
fluid is clear.  Contact a doctor or poison control centre at
once.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15 minutes.  IF ON SKIN,
wash with soap and water.  Take container, label or product name
and Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Atropine is antidotal.  Do not give
morphine.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container.  Wrap container and
discard with household garbage.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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